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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 12:24 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); r_vanni@msn.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Richard Vanni 
Phone: 3022127203 
Email Address: r_vanni@msn.com 
Organization:  
 
Comments: 
I am in favor of offshore wind power. It is necessary to decrease our dependence on fossil fuels. The visual impact will be 
minimal. Where were all the complainers when the huge transmission lines were erected all along Route 1 a few years 
ago ? When Route 26 power lines were not put underground because it was too "expensive". Now we are stuck with this 
eyesore permanently.. It's time to promote progress, not impede it.  
 


